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October 28, 1968

Mr. Bill Nittler

Box 1i2

Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter
and report of October 23, 1968 of receiving
our frequency check from 1:46 A.M. CDT to
1:5858.M. CDT,

We certainly appreciate you interest and thank
you for your time and we remain,

¥ours truly,

BILL WINSETT,
CHIEF ENGINEER
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